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Mount Annan Leisure Centre Stage 2 works commence 

 
Stage 2 upgrade works to Mount Annan Leisure Centre are underway, bringing the 
community another step closer to enjoying a revitalised leisure centre. 
 
Mayor of Camden, Cr Lara Symkowiak said Council is pleased to provide the community 
with an upgraded centre to meet an increasing demand for recreation facilities. 
 
“The $13.65 million upgrade is another quality facility delivered by Council for the 
community and will provide enhanced health and fitness facilities.” 
 
“The Stage 2 works include a new two-court multi-purpose indoor sports hall, state-of-the-
art equipment, additional recreation and sporting programs, expansion of crèche facilities, 
upgrade of the kiosk servery, and additional car parking.” 
 
“Phase 1 of the Stage 2 upgrade works has been completed with the expansion of the 
carpark and new sports hall construction. Phase 2 of the works has begun with the gym 
facilities temporarily relocated to the sports hall and refurbishment of the existing health 
and fitness areas underway.”  
 
“Whilst works are underway the centre is still open for business, offering a wide range of 
fitness and health activities.” 
 
“Council has ensured that the YMCA is kept updated in the delivery of this project so that 
users of the facility, who we thank for their patience, are informed with all aspects of the 
development.”  
 
“With Stage 2 works well and truly underway, the community will soon be able to enjoy a 
newly revitalised leisure centre,” Cr Symkowiak said. 
 
Construction is expected to be completed by September 2017 by ADCO Constructions. 
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